
Greetings Grace Wilday Families!

We’re so excited about this school year and getting started on some of the 
wonderful things we will be doing at Grace Wilday Jr HS!  In order for 
anything we do to be a success, we need the brilliant ideas and supportive 
assistance of YOU (our parents and teachers)! Please consider joining us 
as a member of the Grace Wilday PTO.  We’re not expecting you to make 
every meeting but if you’re willing to assist your time, efforts and “millions” 
when called upon, we’re ecstatic!  Since we value your time, we will make 
every effort to streamline our meetings to ensure all agenda items are 
reviewed in a timely fashion. 

Kindly email your name, number and email address to 
gracewildaypto@gmail.com so we can add your info to our distribution list 
to keep you informed.  Due to Covid, the PTO meetings will no longer be 
held in-person.  We are working to setup a Google Meet or Zoom meeting 
going forward.  Meeting dates and times will be announced in the near 
future.  All are encouraged to attend.  Please be safe and we hope to see 
you soon! 

PTO Meeting Dates - To Be Announced

2019 - 2020 PTO Officers
PTO President: Mrs. T. Stewart
PTO V. President: Mrs. R. Smith

Secretary: Ms. T. Brickhouse
Treasurer: Mrs. J. Givens
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